From: Gary Kuntz (CE REM) [mailto:Gary.Kuntz@wholefoods.com]
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 10:01 PM

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Subject: Say no to Mission Trails

Hi Eric,

California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
11-AFC-3

TN # 67287
SEP 25 2012

| live in Colorado but visit Mission Trails during the Winter Holidays. The proposed place looks unsightly-
breaking the views & quiet hikes in the area. Why place a power plant next to a park?

Gary Kuntz




